
Greetings



Guy Paic
Dear Roman,,

First let me congratulate you on the 
initiative.  

Orlando has been an enthusiastic leader of 
the group, a successful director of various 
thesis and a wonderful person. 
Unfortunately I will be in Zagreb in visit at 
the time of the FEST.

Please transmit  my best wishes for a long 
and agreeable retirement.

Cheers 

Guy



Emanuele Quercigh

Dear Roman,

Thank you for the kind invitation to the Orlando's 
fest!  I find that his contribution to both proton and 
heavy ion physics at the Cern SPS, has been really 
remarkable. My opinion is also the same for his 
contribution to the Alice LHC experiment, after my 
retirement in 2000.

Best Regards to you, Orlando and to all the Bham
Group!

Your old Colleague,

Emanuele Quercigh



Martha Spyropoulou-Stassinaki
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